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Important Golf Reminders 
 

 

Dear Deering Bay Members, 

As our golf season is now in full swing and the course is getting busier, we would like to remind everyone of 

some important guidelines and rules to ensure an enjoyable experience for all. Please take a moment to review 

the following reminders: 

1. Range Balls on the Golf Course: It is essential that members and guests do not use range balls on the golf 

course. Penalties will be enforced if anyone is seen using them. Please remember that range balls are only to 

be used on the Driving Range as they are reduced-flight floating golf balls. 

2. Tee Time Reservations: To secure your preferred tee times, please be sure to make a tee time in advance. 

The tee sheet opens 7 days ahead of time, and you can book tee times through the Deering Bay App, our 

website, or by calling the Golf Shop at (305) 256-2500.  

3. Check-In: Prior to starting your round, we kindly ask that all members to check in with the Golf Shop or 

Starter. If you have a guest, please register them with the Golf Shop. This allows us to keep track of who is on 

the course and helps with coordination and pace of play. 

4. Dress Code: To maintain the high standards of Deering Bay, we ask that you and your guests please adhere 

to our golf dress code. Here are the guidelines: 

Men: 

On the Golf Course, in the Golf Shop, and in Practice Areas, men must wear collared shirts, turtleneck, or mock 

turtleneck shirts. Shirts must have sleeves and should always be tucked in. Bermuda length shorts or pants are 

acceptable. Cargo shorts, athletic shorts, and denim are not permitted. Hats shall be worn forward. 

Women: 

Appropriate attire is always required, including golf dresses, skirts, blouses, Bermuda length shorts, and slacks. 

Sleeveless shirts are acceptable if they have a collar. Shirts with sleeves do not require a collar. 

5. Course Etiquette: We encourage all members to follow good course etiquette. Always be sure to rake 

bunkers, fill your divots, and repair your ball marks. These simple actions help keep our course in excellent 

condition. 

6. Walking on the Golf Course: Please note that recreational walking is not permitted on the golf course daily 

during operational hours, unless otherwise noted. This restriction is in place to maintain the safety of all 

members, residents, and staff. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines, as they contribute to the overall experience at 

Deering Bay.  

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to another great season! 

Sincerely, 

Craig Corcoran PGA 

Director of Golf 

Daniel Stover 

Director of Grounds 
 

 

 


